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WORKSHOP ON THE MLA-STYLE SHEET 

On the 14th and 15th of October 2022, the Department of English at St. Bede’s College, Shimla, 

organised a workshop for their M.A. students on the MLA style sheet.  

Objective-The workshop aimed to help the students understand the format and citing sources 

according to the MLA Handbook (9th edition). The workshop was conducted by the faculty, Ms 

Annette James. 

Session Overview: Ms Annette James started the session by introducing the MLA style sheet 

and its importance in academic writing. She explained how the MLA Handbook, released by the 

Modern Language Association, helps researchers present their work in a standard and 

understandable design while allowing researchers to indulge in their research flexibly. 

Ms James then focused on the format of academic writing and how to cite sources according to 

the MLA style sheet. She shared some examples of correct citations and how to make references 

to avoid plagiarism. She also explained the importance of acknowledging sources and the 

consequences of not doing so. 

The students were given handouts with tips for following the style sheet and academic writing. 

They were then guided step-by-step to cite sources, make references, and format their academic 

assignments according to the MLA style sheet. The students were encouraged to adopt the 

format to write their assignments to prepare them well for research writing when pursuing further 

studies. 

Interactive Session: After the presentation, the session was opened up for an interactive 

discussion, where students were encouraged to ask questions and share their views. The students 

asked various questions related to the MLA style sheet, citing sources, and the format of 

academic writing. Ms James answered the questions in detail and provided some valuable 

insights. 

Outcome: The workshop was a great success, and the students benefited a lot from the insights 

shared by Ms James. The session was informative, interactive, and provided practical tips that 

students can use to improve their academic writing. Such workshops help students improve their 

academic writing skills and prepare them for research writing when pursuing further studies. 
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